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Ice Drift Theodore Taylor 2006-03-01 The year is 1868,
and fourteen-year-old Alika and his younger brother,
Sulu, are hunting for seals on an ice floe attached to
their island in the Arctic. Suddenly the ice starts to
shake, and they hear a loud crack--the terrible sound of
the floe breaking free from land. The boys watch with
horror as the dark expanse of water between the ice and
the shore rapidly widens, and they start drifting south-away from their home, their family, and everything
they've ever known. Throughout their six-month-long
journey down the Greenland Strait, the brothers face
bitter cold, starvation, and most frightening of all,
vicious polar bears. But they still remain hopeful that
one day they'll be rescued. This thrilling new adventure
story from bestselling author Theodore Taylor is a
moving testament to the bond between brothers--and to
the strength of the human spirit. Includes a map, a
glossary of Inuit words and phrases, and an author's
note..
Terrence Malick Lloyd Michaels 2009 A critical analysis
of an exceptional American director
Aloha Fantasy Devon Vaughn Archer 2012-04-17
Photographer Danica Austin is more than ready to catch
some breathtaking scenes during her month-long house
swap in Hawaii. Until a gorgeous guy comes into the
picture. Original.
Songwriting For Dummies Dave Austin 2010-07-08 Proven
techniques for songwriting success This friendly, handson guide tackles the new face of the recording industry,
guiding you through the shift from traditional sales to
downloads and mobile music, as well as how you can
harness social media networks to get your music "out
there." You get basic songwriting concepts, insider tips
and advice, and inspiration for writing — and selling —
meaningful, timeless songs. Songwriting 101 — get a grip
on everything you need to know to write a song, from
learning to listen to your "inner voice" to creating a
"mood" and everything in between Jaunt around the genres
— discover the variety of musical genres and find your
fit, whether it's rock, pop, R&B, gospel, country, or
more Let the lyrics out — master the art of writing
lyrics, from finding your own voice to penning the
actual words to using hooks, verses, choruses, and
bridges Make beautiful music — find your rhythm, make
melodies, and use chords to put the finishing touches on
your song Work the Web — harness online marketing and
social networks like Facebook, Twitter, and others to
get your music heard by a whole new audience Open the
book and find: What you need to know before you write a

Wolf Roulette Kelly St. Clare 2021-01-14
Sacred Vow Terri Anne Browning 2020-12-22 One vow made
as kids.But could it last forever?We belonged to each
other.Now and always.He slid that promise ring on my
finger and made me his for the first time.But we had to
keep it a secret from our fathers.Because mine would
murder him, and his would help bury the body if they
found out.Now, we don't have to keep the secret any
longer.We just have to tell the dads...Unfortunately,
that isn't our only obstacle.
Bad Girls and Transgressive Women in Popular Television,
Fiction, and Film Julie Chappell 2017-07-03 This
collection of essays focuses on the representations of a
variety of “bad girls”—women who challenge, refuse, or
transgress the patriarchal limits intended to
circumscribe them—in television, popular fiction, and
mainstream film from the mid-twentieth century to the
present. Perhaps not surprisingly, the initial
introduction of women into Western cultural narrative
coincides with the introduction of transgressive women.
From the beginning, for good or ill, women have been
depicted as insubordinate. Today’s popular
manifestations include such widely known figures as
Lisbeth Salander (the “girl with the dragon tattoo”),
The Walking Dead’s Michonne, and the queen bees of teen
television series. While the existence and prominence of
transgressive women has continued uninterrupted,
however, attitudes towards them have varied
considerably. It is those attitudes that are explored in
this collection. At the same time, these essays place
feminist/postfeminist analysis in a larger context,
entering into ongoing debates about power, equality,
sexuality, and gender.
Becoming Dangerous Katie West 2019-04-01 "A fierce and
voluble refutation of the patriarchy and its soulcrushing oppression of female power. These writers make
clear that as witches, femmes, and queers, they will use
their own strength, ingenious rituals, beauty routines,
and spells to rise above and beyond the limits of
racism/classism and objectifications set by a maledominated society. While bound by a thread of magic,
these are inspiring feminist writings for readers of
feminist literature, however identified.” --Library
Journal Edgy and often deeply personal, the twenty-one
essays collected here come from a wide variety of
writers. Some identify as witches, others identify as
writers, musicians, game developers, or artists. What
they have in common is that they’ve created personal
rituals to summon their own power in a world that would
prefer them powerless. Here, they share the rituals they
use to resist self-doubt, grief, and depression in the
face of sexism, slut shaming, racism, patriarchy, and
other systems of oppression. Contents Introduction Notes
from the Editors Content Warning Unfuckable—Cara Ellison
Trash-Magic: Signs & Rituals for the Unwanted—Maranda
Elizabeth Uncensoring My Ugliness—Laura Mandanas Femme
as in Fuck You: Fucking with the Patriarchy One Lipstick
Application at a Time—Catherine Hernandez Before I Was a
Woman, I Was a Witch—Avery Edison Undressing My
Heart—Gabriela Herstik Garden—Marguerite Bennett Reddit,
stranded-in-paradise-the-kihanna-saga-3-mercy-amare

1/5

Downloaded from mail.notepadcalculator.com on October 7,
2022 by guest

single note Tips on finding inspiration Ways to use
poetic devices in lyrics Computer and Web-based
shortcuts and technologies to streamline songwriting A
look at famous songwriting collaborators Writing for
stage, screen, and television How to make a demo to get
your song heard Advice on how to make money from your
music Learn to: Develop your songwriting skills with
tips and techniques from the pros Use social networking
sites to get your music out to the public Break into the
industry with helpful, how-to instructions
Smart Textiles Stefan Schneegass 2017-01-26 From a
holistic perspective, this handbook explores the design,
development and production of smart textiles and textile
electronics, breaking with the traditional silostructure of smart textile research and development.
Leading experts from different domains including textile
production, electrical engineering, interaction design
and human-computer interaction (HCI) address production
processes in their entirety by exploring important
concepts and topics like textile manufacturing, sensor
and actuator development for textiles, the integration
of electronics into textiles and the interaction with
textiles. In addition, different application scenarios,
where smart textiles play a key role, are presented too.
Smart Textiles would be an ideal resource for
researchers, designers and academics who are interested
in understanding the overall process in creating viable
smart textiles.
Attack on Titan Guidebook: INSIDE & OUTSIDE Hajime
Isayama 2014-09-16 AN EXCLUSIVE LOOK AT THE CREATION OF
EREN & THE TITANS! ? This exhaustive guide to the smash
hit manga that inspired the sensational anime includes:
???･?New exclusive interviews with Attack on Titan
creator Hajime Isayama, his editor, and the staff of the
anime adaptation ???･?Concept art from behind the scenes
of the anime and manga, including 16 pages in full color
???･?An exhaustive guide to the characters, from life
behind the walls to death in a Titan's belly, including
new, original art by Isayama ???･?Papercraft kit to
create your own Colossal Titan head ???･?The 54-page,
never-before-seen Attack on Titan pilot manga! GO BEHIND
THE WALLS AND DISCOVER THE SECRETS OF ATTACK ON TITAN!
America Now Robert Atwan 1999-01-01 A key challenge in
the first-year composition course is to inspire students
as readers and to spark the kind of thoughtful classroom
discussion that leads to solid academic writing. As
series editor of "The Best American Essays" Robert Atwan
constantly scours a wide range of print and online
periodicals, bringing to "America Now" an unrivaled
awareness of the best writing on today's hottest issues.
To make these issues especially relevant for students,
Atwan also explores hundreds of campus newspapers on the
Internet to find the best student writing on current
topics. These models by their peers from across the
country show students that they, too, can share ideas
through their own discussion and writing.
Miriam Hopkins Allan R. Ellenberger 2018-01-12 Miriam
Hopkins (1902--1972) first captured moviegoers'
attention in daring precode films such as Dr. Jekyll and
Mr. Hyde (1931), The Story of Temple Drake (1933), and
Ernst Lubitsch's Trouble in Paradise (1932). Though she
enjoyed popular and critical acclaim in her long career
-- receiving an Academy Award nomination for Becky Sharp
(1935) and a Golden Globe nomination for The Heiress
(1949) -- she is most often remembered for being one of
the most difficult actresses of Hollywood's golden age.
Whether she was fighting with studio moguls over her
roles or feuding with her avowed archrival, Bette Davis,
her reputation for temperamental behavior is legendary.
In the first comprehensive biography of this colorful
performer, Allan R. Ellenberger illuminates Hopkins's
fascinating life and legacy. Her freewheeling film
career was exceptional in studio-era Hollywood, and she
managed to establish herself as a top star at Paramount,
RKO, Goldwyn, and Warner Bros. Over the course of five
stranded-in-paradise-the-kihanna-saga-3-mercy-amare

decades, Hopkins appeared in thirty-six films, forty
stage plays, and countless radio programs. Later, she
emerged as a pioneer of TV drama. Ellenberger also
explores Hopkins's private life, including her
relationships with such intellectuals as Theodore
Dreiser, Dorothy Parker, Gertrude Stein, and Tennessee
Williams. Although she was never blacklisted for her
suspected Communist leanings, her association with these
freethinkers and her involvement with certain political
organizations led the FBI to keep a file on her for
nearly forty years. This skillful biography treats
readers to the intriguing stories and controversies
surrounding Hopkins and her career, but also looks
beyond her Hollywood persona to explore the star as an
uncompromising artist. The result is an entertaining
portrait of a brilliant yet underappreciated performer.
The Genes of Isis Justin Newland 2018-05-29 Akasha is a
precocious young girl with dreams of motherhood. She
lives in a fantastical world where most of the oceans
circulate in the aquamarine sky waters. Before she was
born, the Helios, a tribe of angels from the sun, came
to Earth to deliver the Surge, the next step in the
evolution of an embryonic human race. Instead they
spawned a race of hybrids and infected humanity with a
hybrid seed. Horque manifests on Earth with another
tribe of angels, the Solarii, to rescue the genetic mixup and release the Surge. Akasha embarks on a journey
from maiden to mother and from apprentice to priestess
then has a premonition that a great flood is imminent.
All three races – humans, hybrids and Solarii – face
extinction. With their world in crisis, Akasha and
Horque meet, and a sublime love flashes between them. Is
this a cause of hope for humanity and the Solarii? Or
will the hybrids destroy them both? Will anyone survive
the killing waters of the coming apocalypse?
1001 Albums You Must Hear Before You Die Robert Dimery
2011-12-05 What did Time magazine consider the
twentieth-century's greatest album? Which anthem by
Prince was an attempt to emulate Bob Seger? And what
links Count Basie and Batman? If you thought you knew
your music, then think again. 1001Albums You Must Hear
Before You Die, is totally revised and fully updated for
2013, and is the definitive guide to accompany your
interest in music. Written by top UK and US music
journalists, and includes a preface by Michael Lydon,
the founding editor of the Rolling Stone magazine. It
celebrates the great and ground-breaking albums
throughout the eras - from the genesis of Fifties rock
'n' roll to the technological and electronic innovations
of the 2000s. Each entry includes key tracks and
explains exactly why each of these albums deserved to be
included in the list, offering an insight into the
process of their creation, development, and success.
With albums from Elvis Presley, Frank Sinatra, Miles
Davis, The Rolling Stones, Bob Dylan, The Sex Pistols,
ACDC, Ray Price, the Beach Boys, Sonic Youth, P J
Harvey, Jack White, Green Day, Christina Aguilera, and
the latest from David Bowie, as well as new cutting-edge
entries such as Kendrick Lamar and Django Django, 1001
Albums You Must Hear Before You Die covers all the works
that have formed part of the soundtracks to all our
lives, at one point or another. Illustrated with more
than 900 iconic images of album covers, bands and
artists, as well as photographs from many legendary
gigs, 1001 Albums You Must Hear Before You Die, covers
from the 1950s to the present and is the single most
comprehensive list of music that changed the world, an
absolute must-have for all the musically inspired.
Midnight Days Anna Zaires 2021-11-16 My instincts warned
me that Alex Volkov is a dangerous man. My mind told me
to run when he set his sights on me with unfaltering
determination. It’s not that I didn’t try to resist, but
Alex had a game plan. He was always one step ahead of
me, skillfully drawing me deeper into his web. Even when
he gave me freedom, it was only an illusion. Now, even
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that illusion has vanished. I’m his prisoner in the
truest sense of the word, whisked away to Russia on his
private plane. I no longer have a say, not while our
lives are at risk, and maybe never again. Our story
balances on a thin edge between disaster and happiness.
With each day that passes, I grow less certain of which
side the coin will land on… or if we’ll even survive.
Note: This is the conclusion of Alex and Kate's story.
Fearlessly Falling Lola Berry 2021-10-26 As one of the
key creators of the early wellness scene in Australia,
Lola Berry knows a thing or two about how to overcome
body and mental health issues with a complete life
reset. She also knows the pain of fear and failure,
having experienced life's inevitable ups and downs in
her professional life and intimate relationships.
Fearlessly Failing is about how to grow through
challenges. Told with Lola's trademark charm, warmth and
honesty it shares personal anecdotes, advice from
experts and important lessons learned on everything from
career failure, heartbreak and dingos (Lola's word for
haters) to self-love and health, supplying you with a
total mind, body and soul 'toolkit' to achieve your own
brand of personal wellbeing and happiness.
The Ill-Made Knight Christian Cameron 2013-08-01
'Brilliantly evoked' SUNDAY TIMES Discover the first
medieval adventure in the action-packed Chivalry series!
Perfect for fans of Bernard Cornwell, Simon Scarrow and
Conn Iggulden. September, 1356. Poitiers. The greatest
knights of the age were ready to give battle. On the
English side, Edward, the Black Prince, who'd earned his
spurs at Crecy. On the French side, the King and his
son, the Dauphin. With 12,000 knights. And then there is
William Gold. A cook's boy - the lowest of the low - who
had once been branded as a thief. William dreams of
being a knight, but in this savage new world of
intrigue, betrayal and greed, first he must learn to
survive. As rapacious English mercenaries plunder a
country already ravaged by plague, and the peasantry
take violent revenge against the French knights who have
failed to protect them, is chivalry any more than a
boyish fantasy? 'A sword-slash above the rest' IRISH
EXAMINER 'One of the finest writers of historical
fiction in the world' BEN KANE
The Water Book Alok Jha 2015-05-21 Water is the most
every day of substances. It pours from our taps and
falls from the sky. We drink it, wash with it, and
couldn't live without it. Yet, on closer examination it
is also a very strange substance (it is one of only a
very small number of molecules which expand when
cooled). Look closer again and water reveals itself as a
key to a scientific story on the biggest of canvases.
Water is crucial to our survival - life depends on it but it was also fundamental in the origins of life on
Earth. The millions of gallons of water which make up
our rivers, lakes and oceans, originated in outer space.
How it arrived here and how those molecules of water
were formed, is a story which takes us back to the
beginning of the universe. Indeed, we know more about
the depths of space than we do about the furthest
reaches of the oceans. Water has also shaped the world
we live in. Whether it is by gently carving the Grand
Canyon over millennia, or in shaping how civilisations
were built; we have settled our cities along rivers and
coasts. Scientific studies show how we feel calmer and
more relaxed when next to water. We holiday by the seas
and lakes. Yet one day soon wars may be fought over
access to water. The Water Book will change the way you
look at water. After reading it you will be able to hold
a glass of water up to the light and see within it a
strange molecule that connects you to the origins of
life, the birth (and death) of the universe, and to
everyone who ever lived.
Forbidden Lust Karen Booth 2020-06-01 Feel the drama and
passion in the Dynasties: Seven Sins series! Next stop,
paradise—With the man of her forbidden fantasies? Giving
stranded-in-paradise-the-kihanna-saga-3-mercy-amare

in to desire with her brother’s best friend… A secluded
island resort is the perfect romantic setting for the
night of passionate abandon Allison Randall plans to
share with Zane Patterson. Her elder brother’s best
friend has always been off-limits…and Zane is determined
to keep it that way. But when a storm strands them
together, neither can hold back. Everything Allison
dreamed of is finally in reach…until unwelcome
revelations threaten a rude awakening! Harlequin Desire:
Luxury, scandal, desire—welcome to the lives of the
American elite. One man’s betrayal can destroy
generations. Fifteen years ago, a hedge-fund hotshot
vanished with billions, leaving the high-powered
families of Falling Brook changed forever. Now seven
heirs, shaped by his betrayal, must reckon with the sins
of the past. Passion may be their only path to
redemption. Experience all Seven Sins! DYNASTIES: SEVEN
SINS Book 1: Ruthless Pride by Naima Simone This CEO’s
pride led him to give up his dreams for his family. Now
he’s drawn to the woman who threatens everything… Book
2: Forbidden Lust by Karen Booth He’s always resisted
his lust for his best friend’s sister—until they’re
stranded together in paradise… Book 3: Insatiable Hunger
by Yahrah St. John His unbridled appetite for his
closest friend is unleashed when he believes she’s
fallen for the wrong man… Book 4: Hidden Ambition by
Jules Bennett Ambition has taken him far, but revenge
could cost him his one chance at love… Book 5: Reckless
Envy by Joss Wood When this shark in the boardroom meets
the one woman he can’t have, envy takes over… Book 6:
Untamed Passion by Cat Schield Will this black sheep’s
self-destructive wrath flame out when he’s expecting an
heir of his own? Book 7: Slow Burn by Janice Maynard If
he’s really the idle playboy his family claims, will his
inaction threaten a reunion with the woman who got away?
Stranded in Paradise Mercy Amare 2014-07-23 It's
supposed to be nice family vacation, but when does
anything ever turn out like I expect it to? Everything
is changing, and the stakes are raised. My stalker has
agreed to leave me alone - for a price. Families are
ripped apart, and hearts are broken. But this time, I'm
the one ruining everything. I've made a deal with the
devil. I just didn't think the price would be so high.
Stranded in Paradise is book 3 in The Kihanna Saga.
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having
been born a freeman, and for more than thirty years
enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free State—and
having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold
into Slavery, where I remained, until happily rescued in
the month of January, 1853, after a bondage of twelve
years—it has been suggested that an account of my life
and fortunes would not be uninteresting to the public."
-an excerpt
Maybe This Time Chantal Fernando 2013-10 Moving in with
my half-brother Xander, I had no idea what to expect.
But nothing could have prepared me for this. My
brother's friends are wild, protective, secretive,
always around. And drop dead gorgeous. Out of all of
them, there's something about Reid Knox. Brooding,
temperamental, guarded... And I want him more than
anything I have ever wanted in my life.
The Diplomacies of Small States A. Cooper 2009-04-08
This is an in-depth analysis of the various methods used
by small states to overcome their vulnerabilities in the
international arena. With its balanced approach and
variety of contributions, this book is of interest to
researchers and academics who focus on the developing
world or multilateral diplomacy.
Insatiable Hunger (Mills & Boon Desire) (Dynasties:
Seven Sins, Book 3) Yahrah St. John 2020-06-11 She’s
just a friend... But he craves so much more...
Hidden Ambition (Mills & Boon Desire) (Dynasties: Seven
Sins, Book 4) Jules Bennett 2020-07-09 Revenge has never
been hotter
The Storms of War Kate Williams 2014-07-03 The first
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novel in Kate Williams' groundbreaking new historical
series which begins in the First World War. For fans of
BIRDSONG and DOWNTON ABBEY. In the idyllic early summer
of 1914, life is good for the de Witt family. German
Rudolf and his aristocratic English wife Verena are
planning the wedding of their daughter, Emmeline, while
their eldest son Arthur is studying in Paris and Michael
is just back from his first term at Cambridge. Celia,
the youngest of the de Witt children, is on the brink of
adulthood, and secretly dreams of escaping her carefully
mapped out future and exploring the world. But with the
onslaught of war, the de Witts find themselves in danger
of losing everything they hold dear. As Celia struggles
to make sense of the changing world around her, she lies
about her age to join the war effort and finds herself
embroiled in a complex plot that puts her and those she
loves in danger. With gripping detail and brilliant
empathy, Kate Williams tells the story of Celia and her
family as they are shunned by a society that previously
embraced them, torn apart by sorrow, and buffeted and
changed by the storms of war. The first novel in the
spellbinding De Witt trilogy, from bestselling author
and historian Kate Williams 'A beautifully conjured
family saga. Fans of Downton Abbey will love it' Alison Weir 'Brilliant - a passionate and poignant story
of a glittering family on the precipice of a vanished
world. Spellbinding, gripping and beautiful - a must
read' Lisa Hilton 'The terrific saga comes with a
fascinating twist . . . Williams has a gift for showing
how great movements in history affect the lives of
people caught up in them' THE TIMES 'Rich in sumptuous
detail and full of twists and turns' HEAT
Crowned Crows of Thorne Point Veronica Eden 2021-06-28
Beacon 23 Hugh Howey 2016-02-09 For centuries, men and
women have manned lighthouses to ensure the safe passage
of ships. It is a lonely job, and a thankless one for
the most part. Until something goes wrong. Until a ship
is in distress. In the twenty-third century, this job
has moved into outer space. A network of beacons allows
ships to travel across the Milky Way at many times the
speed of light. These beacons are built to be robust.
They never break down. They never fail. At least, they
aren't supposed to.
Afrofuturism Ytasha L. Womack 2013-10-01 2014 Locus
Awards Finalist, Nonfiction Category In this hip,
accessible primer to the music, literature, and art of
Afrofuturism, author Ytasha Womack introduces readers to
the burgeoning community of artists creating
Afrofuturist works, the innovators from the past, and
the wide range of subjects they explore. From the sci-fi
literature of Samuel Delany, Octavia Butler, and N. K.
Jemisin to the musical cosmos of Sun Ra, George Clinton,
and the Black Eyed Peas' will.i.am, to the visual and
multimedia artists inspired by African Dogon myths and
Egyptian deities, the book's topics range from the
"alien" experience of blacks in America to the "wake up"
cry that peppers sci-fi literature, sermons, and
activism. With a twofold aim to entertain and enlighten,
Afrofuturists strive to break down racial, ethnic, and
social limitations to empower and free individuals to be
themselves.
Ruthless Pride (Mills & Boon Desire) (Dynasties: Seven
Sins, Book 1) Naima Simone 2020-04-16 Pride made him
what he is. But desire might change him forever...
Stranded Matthew P. Mayo 2019-02-06 GREAT FOR FANS OF
GARY PAULSEN'S SURVIVAL STORIES AND READERS WHO ENJOYED
THE REVENANT BY MICHAEL PUNKE In autumn, 1849, 14-yearold Janette Riker travels westward to Oregon Territory
with her father and two brothers. Before crossing the
Rockies, they stop briefly to hunt buffalo. The men
leave camp early on the second day . and never return.
���Based on actual events, and told in diary format, is
the harrowing account of young Janette Riker's struggle
to survive the long winter alone. Facing certain death,
and with blizzards, frostbite, and gnawing hunger her
stranded-in-paradise-the-kihanna-saga-3-mercy-amare

only companions, she endures repeated attacks by grizzly
bears, wolves, and mountain lions. ���Janette rises to
each challenge, relying on herself more than she knew
possible. Her only comfort comes in writing in her
diary, where she shares her fears, her travails, and her
dwindling hopes.
Nothing But Trouble Dan Aykroyd 1989
Untamed Passion (Mills & Boon Desire) (Dynasties: Seven
Sins, Book 6) Cat Schield 2020-09-03 Desire as volatile
as theirs has consequences that could last a lifetime...
All Time Top 1000 Albums Colin Larkin 1998 This volume
acts as a reference to the 1000 top albums of all time.
All the key information is provided, including track
listings and a brief judgement on each album. The
appendices in this new edition have been expanded and
enlarged to include the top 1000 albums across a range
of genres, from blues to rap, reggae to indie and jazz
to dance. More specialist areas, such as Latin, have
been included and the number of jazz albums have been
increased.
Complete Poetical Works Amy Lowell 1955 A collection of
the works of American poet Amy Lowell.
The Big Trivia Quiz Book DK 2020-08-04 Put your general
knowledge to the test, and impress your family and
friends with your astonishing brainpower and trivia
genius. An addictive quiz ebook for all the family
featuring 10,000 questions, The Big Trivia Quiz Book has
something for everyone. With 10 different general
knowledge categories - from Science & Technology, Art &
Literature, and Natural History, to Food & Drink, Film &
TV, and Sport & Leisure - and three increasing levels of
difficulty, it offers a fresh and up-to-the-minute
quizzing experience that will educate and entertain all
the family. Bursting with fascinating facts to boost
your trivia knowledge, whatever your specialist subject
or your nemesis topic, The Big Trivia Quiz Book is
perfect for home entertainment and virtual pub quizzes.
You won't be able to put it down!
Prince of Thieves Chuck Hogan 2004-08-10 From the author
of The Strain comes a tense, psychologically gripping,
Hammet award-winning thriller. Four masked men—thieves,
rivals, and friends from the tough streets of
Charlestown—take on a Boston bank at gunpoint. Holding
bank manager Claire Keesey hostage and cleaning out the
vault were simple. But career criminal Doug MacRay
didn't plan on one thing: falling hard for Claire. When
he tracks her down without his mask and gun, their
mutual attraction is undeniable. With a tenacious FBI
agent following his every move, he imagines a life away
from his gritty, dangerous work—a life centered around
Claire. But before that can happen, Doug and his crew
learn that there may be a way to rob Boston's venerable
baseball stadium, Fenway Park. Risky yet utterly
irresistible, it would be the perfect heist to end his
criminal career and begin a new life. But, as it turns
out, pursuing Claire may be the most dangerous act of
all. Racing to an explosive climax, Prince of Thieves is
a brash tale of robbery in all its forms—and an
unforgettable odyssey of crime, love, ambition, and
dreams.
Utopian Discourses Across Cultures Miriam Bait
2016-07-06 The authors of this volume analyze discourses
on utopia with a view to adopting a multidisciplinary
vision. Belonging to a wide range of disciplines (from
political science and economics to computer science and
linguistics), they offer interesting extensive studies
about how utopian scenarios are realized in different
cultural contexts.
Migritude Shailja Patel 2010 The U.S. debut of
internationally acclaimed poet and performance artist
Shailja Patel, Migritude is a tour-de-force hybrid text
that confounds categories and conventions. Part poetic
memoir, part political history, Migritude weaves
together family history, reportage and monologues to
create an achingly beautiful portrait of women's lives
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and migrant journeys undertaken under the boot print of
Empire. Patel, who was born in Kenya and educated in
England and the U.S., honed her poetic skills in
performances of this work that have received standing
ovations throughout Europe, Africa and North America.
She has been described by the Gulf Times as "the poetic
equivalent of Arundhati Roy" and by CNN as "the face of
globalization as a people-centered phenomenon of
migration and exchange." Migritude includes interviews
with the author, as well as performance notes and
essays.
Writing Migration through the Body Emma Bond 2018-09-05
Writing Migration through the Body builds a study of the
body as a mutable site for negotiating and articulating
the transnational experience of mobility. At its core
stands a selection of recent migration stories in
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Italian, which are brought into dialogue with related
material from cultural studies and the visual arts.
Occupying no single disciplinary space, and drawing upon
an elaborate theoretical framework ranging from
phenomenology to anthropology, human geography and
memory studies, this volume explores the ways in which
the skin itself operates as a border, and brings to the
surface the processes by which a sense of place and self
are described and communicated through the migrant body.
Through investigating key concepts and practices of
transnational embodied experience, the book develops the
interpretative principle that the individual bodies
which move in contemporary migration flows are the
primary agents through which the transcultural passages
of images, emotions, ideas, memories – and also
histories and possible futures – are enacted.
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